
WELCOME TO THE RIFLE WORLD SHOOT III

We in Finland are proud to host third rifle world shoot in IPSC history. And, after 
decades, the first ever major match to be held in Finland in our wonderful sport.

Therefore the whole community of IPSC Finland, together with municipalities of 
Liminka and Lumĳoki, and all other partners in surrounding area, and the government, 
will do our best to make this event memorable to all of you.

Stages will be designed by top rifle shooters in Finland, and range is brand new with 
excellent facilities.

We warmly welcome you to the match to measure your own level against top Finnish 
athletes.

Or, to come and show us Finns how it´s done.

Totally up to you.

That´s the essence of competition.

On the behalf of Finnish Shooting Association, IPSC Finland, and Ruutikangas Shooting 
Centre, welcome to Finland 2024.

Enjoy Finland, enjoy shooting.

Petteri Aro

Match Director


